Debra Thompson

_ I —
From: beachcomberd@gci.net
Sent: Monday, Septernber 21, 2020 6:51 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: support of reworking the Emergency Ordinance

Dear Assembly Members of Petersburg,

First of all, | wish to thank each of you for your time and attention to this matter. No one asked for the
situation we are currently in, a global pandemic, and in order to keep all of our citizens safe, we need
to work together diligently. 1 appreciate the time you have spent to keep abreast of the current
information, working closely with the medical center as well as our school district. Being a teacher in
this community for over 25 years, | fully know that it takes each and every one of us to create a safe,
positive environment for our children.

| want to express my full support of reworking the Emergency Ordinance, to keep us as safe as
possible during this pandemic. Thank you for again for your tireless and at times, thankless work you
do to keep us safe.

Sincerely,

Bridget Wittstock



